
FIFTH ANNUAL MEETING.

On the morning ol June 3rd the delegates and friends met in the 
Noithern church, Toronto. The number of representatives present 
from our various auxiliaries was fairly good, considering the large dis­
trict covered by our Board and the consequently long distance 
would have to travel in order to attend this meeting. Although the 
weather was not favorable on this opening morning still all faces 
brightened with the joy of meeting and greeting those who are becom­
ing.very familiar as co-workers in the Women’s Board. With much 
regret we learned that our efficient secretary, Miss Wood, was unavoid­
ably prevented from attending this meeting, 
friends were entertained at lunch each day, and tea was also served 
the closing evening. Although the members of all the Toronto Aux­
iliaries united in entertaining the guests, still the members of the 
Northern church were especially active and most indefatigable in their 
effoits to make all happy.
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FIRST DAY.
The devotional meeting led by Mrs. Wickson, of Toronto, occupied 

the first half hour. The leading thought of this meeting was Christian 
Consecration in the Home, in the Church and in the Foreign Field. 
At the close the President took the chair and opened the business 
sion. Miss Willson, of Toronto, was appointed minute secretary. The 
minutes of the last afternoon session of the annual meeting, held in 
Montreal last year, were read and confirmed.

The following committees were then appointed
COMMITTEE ON CREDENTIALS 

Mrs. Strathern, Miss Willson.
FINANCE COMMITTEE

Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Sand well, Mrs. John Burton.
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